
 
        

Dear Parents/Carers                                                           10th May 2019 

 

This week we have thoroughly enjoyed creating a set of instructions to trap and train our own 

dragon!  We have been using the book How to Train Your Dragon.  We have created more 

thorough instructions than Professor Yobbishes version of ‘Yell At It’!   Perhaps the children would 

love to share these with you.  

 

In maths, we have been exploring equivalent fractions, looking at problem solving and 

reasoning and how to use multiplication to find equivalence. 

 

In P.E we have started to add more rules to rounders so that we can head towards competitive 

games.  

 

Rob Stevens, Chief Ventrus Chef visited the school today and prepared some scrumptious food 

based on the new school dinner menu for September.  We hope those of you who attended 

found this tasty. 

 

Homework 

The children have some homework this week to enhance the use of apostrophes in our writing as 

well as the weekly spelling sheets ready for the Friday test. 

 

Paignton Zoo Residential – Briefing Meeting – Tuesday, 14th May – 3.30pm 

Miss Gulliford and Mrs Johnson would like to invite parent/children to a briefing meeting at 

3.30pm on Tuesday, 14th May.  We will explain what the children can expect during the 

residential, go through the kit list and answer any questions you might have.  If you are unable to 

attend we will send all documentation home the following day. 

 

Friends of Orchard Vale – Key Stage 2 Disco – Friday, 17th May 

The Friends of Orchard Vale will be holding a school disco for Key Stage 2 Children on Friday, 17th 

May between 7pm and 8pm.  All children must be dropped off and collected at the door.  

Tickets cost £2, which includes a drink.  There will be snacks, drinks, tattoo transfers and a photo 

booth during the evening.    All monies raised are used to help subsidise trips and events across 

the school. 

 

School Council – Sandcastle Competition – 29th April to 29th May 

We have received some wonderful photos of your creations for the School Council sand castle 

competition.  Please see attached for full information. 

 

Lost Property 

If you child has lost any items over the spring term please could you check the Lost Property area 

on the Key Stage 2 landing, outside Years 5 and 6 classes.  Any unlabelled items not claimed will 

be recycled by the Friends of Orchard Vale in a New-2-U sale. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week One” (see our website for full details) 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Mon, 27th to Fri, 31st May – Half term 

Mon, 3rd June – Non Pupil Day 

 

We hope you a great weekend. 

 

 

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Johnson      Mrs Benn       Mr Whapham  

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


  



 


